
Online Safety Meeting Minutes  

Date – October 2024        Time – 220pm 

Staff Present – Mrs Price, Mrs Wilburn 

Present – Evelyn (Penguins), Umza (Jellyfish), Montaha (Seals), Olivia (Seahorses), Rosie-Lee 

(Whales), Maverick (Dolphins) Noah (Dolphins), Maryam (Lobsters), Archie (Lobsters), Pharrell 

(Rays), Bentley (Rays), Jenson (Turtles), Victor (Fish), Brody (Octopus), Max (Octopus), Lucas 

(Starfish), Alfie (Starfish).  

Apologies – None   

Agenda – 

 Introductions 

 National Online Safety Website 

 CEOP Website 

Minutes –  

 The Online Safety Committee were brought together for their first meeting. They were 
showed the National Online Safety website and looked at the posters that can be shared 
across school and with parents/carers.  

 Mrs Price checked that pupils are taught about how to keep safe online in lessons, not just 
during a computing lesson but threaded through the wider curriculum. Pupils consistently 
know well that they must not talk to strangers online and give out their personal details 
when gaming. They also know that passwords need to be safe.  

 Mrs Price also showed them the CEOP website, played on the online safety game (band 
runners and) and identified where the CEOP reporting button was on the school website.  

 

Any other business –  

 None 

Actions–  

 None 

Next Meeting – Friday 22nd November 2024  


